
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary - Beginning 2nd March  

Monday  
Normal day in school  

Tuesday 

 

Y5 Grafham Water Residential 

meeting 2.30pm (see below) 

Wednesday 

 

Parent consultations Y1 - Y6 4pm 

to 6pm 

No drop in for KS1/KS2  

Thursday 
World book day (see below) 

Friday 
Y5/6 Tag rugby tournament -  Mark 

Rutherford Secondary  

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Spring term — 2020 Thursday 27th February  

Stars of the week 
For the week ending 14th Feb 

 
Owls:  Sienna & Charlotte   
Penguins:    Chloe & Jacob P 
Puffins:    Savanna & Noah 
Woodpeckers:     Ethan & Tiano  
Swans:    Whole Class 
Kestrels:     Ethan & Bai  
Falcons:     Whole Class  

 
 
     

Doves:  Isaac 
Owls:  Mariam D 
Penguins:  Toby 
Puffins:  Lottie 
Woodpeckers:  George 
Swans:  Lexie 
Kestrels: Jaden   
Falcons:  Freya    

Parent & Toddler  
Community Event  

Monday March 16th  

9am—11am  
If you have a baby or child of pre-

school age, you are invited to a par-

ent and toddler event in school on 

Monday March 16th.  If you know of 

anyone in the community who might 

like to attend, please let them know 

that a warm welcome awaits. 

  Y5 Residential 
There will be a meeting for all Y5 parents/carers and 

children who are going on the  
residential to Grafham Water at 2.30pm on Tuesday 

3rd March.  Please come to reception to sign in.  

 World book day 
World Book day is on Thursday 
5th March 2020 and this year we 
are getting creative. 
Instead of dressing up, we would 
like children to ‘dress a potato’ in 
the costume of their favourite 
book character.  Children can 
guess one another’s characters 
and the book they came from as 
well as being entered into a Key 
Stage competition and a chance 
to win a book!    

We hope that you have had a restful half 
term break and welcome you back to 

Spring 2 term.   
Our value this half term is 

 ‘Justice’   
which is defined as the upholding of what 

is fair, just and right.  

 Watches 
We encourage 
the children to 
wear watches in 
school.  We do 
ask, however, 
that children do 
not wear  
watches that 
have cameras on 
them.    


